
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,    
  
  

We are approaching the first series of Year 10 mock examinations which will be held 
between Tuesday 20th June and Friday 30th June 2023. Pupils have received their mock 
examination timetables during form time and this will also be available on the school 
website.    
  

The purpose of these assessments is to give teachers vital information on areas of strengths, 
weakness and misconceptions at an individual level. The mock examinations will cover the 
full breadth of the content that has already been taught. Mock examinations will not include 
topics that are yet to be taught. In the build-up to the mock examinations, Year 10 will 
receive a series of revision sessions during form time for Maths and English, depending on 
where the intervention is required the most.  They will begin on Monday 12th June.   
   
We ask for your support in encouraging your child to revise and prepare for these mock 
examinations at home to give them the best chance of achieving. If you have any questions, 
please contact postbox@smestowacademy.co.uk    
   
  
 
 
Kind regards    

   
   
Mr I Chamberlain    
Headteacher      
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